
 

 
 

 

CertainTeed Gypsum 
20 Moores Road • Malvern, PA 19355 • USA • Tel: (610) 893-6000 • www.certainteed.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 4, 2018 
 
 
 

To: Our Valued Customers 
 
 
Re: Price Increase Announcement-Gypsum Board Products 
 Effective Markets: All U.S. and Export 
 
 
 
You will recall in our previous price announcement dated October 3, 2017 we expected further 
cost increases in 2018. We have continued to experience cost increases with the most 
significant surrounding freight and logistics.  
 
As a result, this announcement is to advise that CertainTeed Gypsum will increase price by 
12% effective on all shipments beginning July 2, 2018.  
 
This increase is necessary to allow us to continue to provide the level of quality and service 
you have come to expect from CertainTeed Gypsum.  
 
Should you have any questions please contact your territory manager or regional manager.  
 
We thank you for your business and continued support of CertainTeed Gypsum.   
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
CertainTeed Gypsum 
 
 
 
 


